
Wellesley Park Primary School 
Reaching for Success Together 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

01823 664876 

www.wellesleyparkschool.co.uk 

office@wellesleypark.bep.ac 

Wellesley Park Primary School 
Homefield 
Wellington 
Somerset 
TA21 9AJ 

 
Headteacher: Carly Wilkins 

 Deputy Headteacher: Daniel Houton 

 
 

17th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

  

I am writing to ask for your continued co-operation regarding pupils riding scooters or bikes 

when they come onto our school site. 

  

As you are aware, our school site is incredibly busy at the beginning and end of the school day. 

Hopefully, these reminders will continue to ensure everyone’s safety. 

  

Bikes & Scooters 

 

• Please dismount from your bicycle or scooter at the gate before entering the school 

premises. Riding bicycles or scooters on school grounds is not permitted to ensure the 

safety of all. 

• Please walk with your bicycle or scooter along the designated path routes to the 

bike/scooter rack located near the KS2 playground. 

• Please note: The staff car park is not to be used as a shortcut to the bike store. The car park 

is in regular use and therefore poses a dangerous risk. 

 

Additionally, with the darker mornings approaching, we encourage everyone cycling to school 

to ride safely, be visible with lights, and wear a safety helmet. 

  

Ball Games & Play Equipment 

 

We would like to remind parents and children that ball games are not allowed before or after 

school hours. 

 

I know you will agree that the safety of everyone is paramount, and I would be grateful for your 

co-operation in this matter to maintain everyone’s safety as they access our school site. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support and understanding. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Carly Wilkins 

 

Headteacher 


